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On September 25, 2024, the Office of the City Attorney (“Office”) issued a Request for 
Qualifications for Securities Litigation Evaluation and Reporting Services (“RFQ”), seeking 
Qualifications Statements from firms interested in being considered to provide securities 
litigation monitoring and evaluating services for the San Francisco City and County Employees’ 
Retirement System.  Under the RFQ, interested firms could submit questions or requests for 
clarification regarding the RFQ through October 3, 2024.  By that deadline, the Office received 
one question.  This question and its response is set forth below. 
 
1.  Regarding the insurance requirements, are proposers able to raise current limits to the 
required amounts if selected? 
 
Response:  The Office requests detailed information regarding a proposer’s current insurance 
limits and coverage as described on page 7 of the RFQ.  If selected, proposers may increase 
insurance coverage to required limits before entering into a contract. 
 


